
Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 

From: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2008 11:43 AM

To: 'Maddox, John'

Subject: RE: Request for Extension on PE08-008

3/13/2008

Hi John,  
VW’s request for an extension to reply to ODI’s February 8, 2008, information request letter is granted.  The due date for 
response, originally March 21, 2008, is extended to April 4, 2008.   
  
Tom Cooper 
Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division  
Office of Defects Investigation 
  

From: Maddox, John [mailto:John.Maddox@vw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2008 10:40 AM 
To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 
Cc: Hershman, Larry <NHTSA> 
Subject: Request for Extension on PE08-008 
  

Hello Tom,  
As per our phone call today, VW requests an extension until April 4th for its response to PE08-008 Passat 4-Motion Fuel 
Tank. 

We appreciate your consideration.  

John Maddox  
TREAD/Product Compliance Officer  
Volkswagen of America  

  


